
REMEMBERING

Kerry Rob Peterson
August 29, 1954 - October 3, 2020

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Christine Nichols

Relation: A friend from a long time ago.

Dear Lianne:  I was so very sorry to hear of Kerry's passing.  The years have certainly gone by, and

our directions have been down different paths.  It was always so great to run into you around town,

which was not very often.  One time I ran into Kerry's brother, and I thought it was Kerry.  I said "Hi",

and then I was informed, it wasn't Kerry.  It has been a long time since I had seen him, but Kerry was

always so nice and friendly, and he was always interested in what was happening in my life.  I know

you will miss him.  I hope the many happy memories will carry you through the difficult times.  Please

know that you and your family are in my prayers at this time.  Love, Christine Nichols


